
Visit Information 

Dear Teacher, 

We are pleased to have your school visit us for a program(s) at the Jordan Planetarium in the Emera 
Astronomy Center.  

You may make payment in advance or bring it on the day of your program. Payments may be made 
with check, cash, or credit card.  If paying by check, please make it out to Versant Power Astronomy 
Center. 

Please note that the planetarium cannot hold more than fifty audience members per program. 

If you have any questions, have special requests, or need further assistance in planning your visit 
please contact us. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

The Planetarium Staff  

(207) 581-1341

167 Rangeley Road

Orono, ME 04469

Email: 

planetarium@maine.edu 


